
 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter 30/06/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 12 Exam results 

Over the next week, all students in year 12 will receive their 

end of year 12 exam results and the feedback they need to 

make improvements moving forward into year 13.  The staff 

will work with the students to put in place action plans to 

support them with their progress.  The exam results will be 

formally communicated home in the year 12 monitoring 

window, and you will receive these grades before the end of 

term. 

UCAS predicted grades.  

The end of year 12 exam results will form the basis for our UCAS predicted grades.  

The UCAS advice, is that all predicted grades are ‘aspirational but achievable’ and 

‘data-driven’.  Therefore, the school’s policy is that the end of year 12 results are the 

basis for our predictions but, where evidence is present, department areas can predict 

higher.  Staff will discuss the predicted grades with students over the coming weeks and then again in 

September before we finalise any UCAS applications.   

Unifrog 

Next week sees the launch of Unifrog to our year 12 students.  Unifrog is 

the universal destinations platform and is designed to support learners in 

making the most informed decisions about their futures and has a range of 

tools that support students in making informed choices for their post-18 studies. 

Each student has their own account where they can explore all the career and next step options 

available to them and find information on everything from managing their workload to writing a winning 

CV. Students have access to a wide variety of video and written content, and interactive quizzes and 

tests, including: 

Section of the 

platform 

Examples of what students can do Suitable 

age range 

Quizzes Finding their interests, personality type, preferred work 

environment, and skillset. 

Years 7-13 

Exploring pathways Explore careers, career sectors, subjects, sign up to free 

webinars, explore MOOCs and courses, and find wider 

reading materials. 

Years 7-13 

Recording what 

you’ve done 

Record their in-class and extracurricular activities, record 

examples of their skills, and see the record of CEIAG events 

Years 7-13 



 

 

the school has added to their accounts. 

Searching for 

opportunities 

Find scholarships, activities, and bursaries to support their 

HE journey. Find and compare degrees in the UK and 

overseas, live apprenticeships, and FE courses. 

Years 10-13 

Application materials 

/ Making applications 

Write their CV, Cover Letter, Personal Statement, and more. 

Track their applications and record their Post 16 / 18 

intentions. 

Years 11-13 

 

Unifrog will be launched by myself in assembly on Monday and then the students will have a series of 

tasks to complete during the week. 

Any questions, please contact your child’s tutor and we will help you. 

David Constable 

dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Sixth Form Lead 

 

 


